
JORDAN LAKE REHABILITATION and PROTECTION DISTRICT 
MINUTES for QUARTERLY MEETING held June 15, 2019 

 
Present:  Karl Frickelton, Dennis Flanagan, Cindy Finn, Jeff Thomm, Kyle Cassel 

Chairman Karl Frickelton called the meeting to order at 10:00AM. 

A motion was made by Dennis and seconded by Jeff to approve the minutes of the 
meeting held on March 16, 2019.  Motion was approved unanimously. 

The Lake Management Report and Advisory Group Report were given by Mike Backus. 
 Mike reported on the water monitoring stats this year to date.  He also discussed the 
high water level.   This entire report can be viewed on the Jordan Lake Rehabilitation 
and Protection District web site www.jlrpd.net. 

The Clean Boats/ Clean Waters Programwas discussed by Mike Backus.    Laura and 
Mark Shaw are coordinating this program.  Please consider volunteering for this very 
important program.Volunteer sign-up sheet was at the meeting.  Also the website has 
the information on how to volunteer and an online calendar for the Clean Boats Clean 
Waters program. 

There was discussion of the spring treatment of the lake completed June 6, 2019 for 
milfoil.  This is the last year of the grant. Karl will be starting the process for another 
grant for treatment of the lake.The Clean Boats/ Clean Waters Programis very important 
for the grant funding.       

Treasurer Dennis Flanagan gave the treasurer’s report.   

County Lakes Association was given by Kyle Cassel. He introduced the chair of the 
association Bill Pegler, who was at the meeting.  He reported at the lastCounty Lakes 
Association meeting there was a speaker from the Adams County Health Department.  
The topic was on algae.  Also there was a fish biologist speaking on fish stocking.  

Tim Podlin the Webmaster was absent. Karl reported that the website visits have been 
up lately.   There are useful links on the website.  There is a data base for emails. There 
is an online calendar for the Clean Boats Clean Waters program.  Please visit the 
website for update, information and meeting dates. Emails are being collected and 
always have been.  You can also email admin@jlrpd.net with your email address.  

There was general discussion from the floor regarding the high water and the lake 
condition. Also there was discussion about kits for well testing.  Please contact the 
Adams County Health Department or the State for instructions, kits and costs.  There 
was also general discussion about mailings and the website. 

A motion was made by Kyle and seconded by Jeff to adjourn the meeting.  Meeting was 
adjourned at 10: AM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cindy Finn, Secretary 



Please join us for the next meeting on August 17, 2019 at 10:00am for the annual 
meeting and 10:30 am for the quarterly meeting.  The location and time of meeting is 
posted on the Jordan Lake Rehabilitation and Protection District web site www.jlrpd.net. 

 


